

Mr. D. Park

Mrs. J. Grant

Mr. N. Ogborne

November 24, 2023

Dear Parent(s) or Guardian,

Your child has been selected to represent PCS (Girl's and Boy's teams) at this year's volleyball tournament that will be held at Durham Christian High School & Knox Christian School in Bowmanville on Thursday, December 7, 2023. Please have your child at the school for 7:30 A.M. We will be travelling by bus and hope to be returning to the school by 4:00 P.M.

Your child needs to bring a lunch, snacks, and lots of water. There will be some food, snacks and beverages available for purchase at the tournament for those that wish. No student should bring more than \$5-\$10 if they do bring funds with them. Please have your child wear their red PCS gym shirts and black shorts or black track pants, as well as indoor running shoes. Team jerseys will be handed out at the school to wear over their gym shirts.

We are not sure which team will be playing at Durham Christian High School, or at Knox Christian School. We will confirm once the schedules come out. Spectators are welcome to attend. We do have some limited space available on the bus if you would like to travel with us.

Please complete the permission form below and return it to the school as soon as possible. Thank you.

Mr. Park
Girl's Coach

Mr. Derr
Boy's Coach

Mrs. Johnston
Girl's Coach

Mrs. Phillips
Boy's Coach

(Sr. Girl's & Boy's Volleyball Tournament)	
I give volleyball tournament on Thursday, Decem	permission to participate in the ber 7, 2023.
I do not give in the volleyball tournament on Thursday,	permission to participate December 7, 2023.
I would like to travel with the team as a spectator that day	
Parent/Guardian Signature	Date

162 Rossland Rd. E. Ajax, ON L1T 4V2

TEL: **905.427.3120** FAX: 905.427.0211